
 

 

 

 
Headteacher: 

 
Miss S Neary 

 
 
 
 

15th July 2022 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents  
 

Annual Reports 2022 
 
 
Today we have sent home your child’s annual report for the academic year 2021-22. A copy of their 
Key Stage 2 teacher assessment and test results is also enclosed. Unfortunately, no result has been 
awarded for grammar, punctuation and spellings (GPAS)  as the test scripts have been lost in transit 
and we await further guidance from the Standards Testing Agency on this matter. 
 
If your child has been learning a musical instrument we also enclose a copy of their music report.   
 
If you would like to discuss your child’s report with their class teacher, you should email them via the 
year group email address by Wednesday 20th July to arrange a mutually convenient time to do so. 
 
Please find attached the parental feedback form – we really value your feedback. Please email your 
response via the group email address by Wednesday 20th July 2022. 
 
y6@elmgrove.harrow.sch.uk 
 
We hope Year 6 are able to enjoy their last little while with us and take away some lovely 
memories of their time at Elmgrove. We wish them all the very best for their move to high school 
and all future endeavours. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Neary 
 
Miss S Neary 
Headteacher 
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